Freedom 200, LLC DBA Cando Recycling and Disposal PO Box 865 Point Roberts, WA 98281-0865

April 14, 2016

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. PO Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attention: Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary

RE: Freedom 2000, LLC Request for Extension of Filing 2015 Annual Report

Dear Sir:

We are writing today to request and extension in filing our 2015 Annual report. Pursuant to the information outlined in the Instructions section of the Annual Report, an extension may be requested prior to April 15th. An extension of 90 days from May 2nd 2016 is requested so that our accountants can finalize and file our annual taxes and provide the necessary information required to accurately file our annual report. Our 2015 Annual Report will be in the commission's hands by Tuesday, August 2, 2016.

While this request is being made via the Commission's E File Desk, the hard copy will be forwarded by US Mail in the next day. Under separate cover, the payment in full, of the Annual regulatory fees will follow by US postal service prior to May 2, 2016.

Thanks you for your consideration in this matter and we await your response.

Sincerely,

David Gellatly